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TOPIC:   Possible action regarding Superintendent’s evaluation and modification to Superintendent’s 

 

    employment contract 

 

 

SUBMITTED BY:    Javier Montemayor, Jr.                 OF:  Board President 
 

APPROVED FOR TRANSMITTAL TO SCHOOL BOARD:  

DATE ASSIGNED FOR BOARD CONSIDERATION:   August 20, 2025 

 

RECOMMENDATION:  

 

It is recommended that the UISD Board of Trustees conduct Superintendent’s annual evaluation with discussion regarding 

Superintendent’s employment contract and matters incidental thereto. 
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POLICY REFERENCE & COMPLIANCE:  
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